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31 MARCH 2023

A scholarship opportunity 
for Catholic students of 
Māori or Pasifika descent
Year 7 and 9, 2024
Applications for Endeavour Scholarships are invited from Māori and Pasifika boys 
currently in Year 6 or 8 at their present school who display leadership potential, 
academic ability and participate in cultural activities. 

Endeavour Scholarships provide assistance to families for boys to have the 
opporunity to receive an education at Sacred Heart College from Year 7/9 to Year 13.  
These scholarships include contribution towards College fees, boarding fees and 
other expenses. Conditions apply. See our website for details and to apply.




